Sent: 6/02/2020 4:14:49 PM
Subject: DA2019/1260

| wish to add my voice to the rejection of this development project at 27-29 North Avalon Road,
Avalon. Our infrastructure is already at full capacity as evidenced by the traffic jam witnessed
every morning from 8.30am to 9.30am between Whale Beach Road and the bends at Bilgola.
More houses mean more cars and will just add to the chaos experienced every morning until
council addresses the traffic situation.

Regards
Darren



